

MIDDLEBURG TOWN COUNCIL/ MIDDLEBURG FUTURES GROUP MEETING

Tuesday, June 27, 2017





PRESENT: Councilmember Peter Leonard-Morgan

(Town Council) Councilmember Trowbridge "Bridge" Littleton

Councilmember Philip Miller

(Non Council) Eric Combs, Middleburg Planning Commission

Pat Horvath, Middleburg Business & Professional Association Punkin Lee, Middleburg Business & Professional Association

Melanie Mathewes, Middleburg Business & Professional Association Sean Martin, Middleburg Economic Development Advisory Committee

The Middleburg Future's Group held a work session on Tuesday, June 27, 2017 in the Town Hall Council Chambers, located at 10 West Marshall Street, beginning at 8:45 a.m. The Middleburg Future's Group was organized and hosted by the Middleburg Business & Professional Association. The Group does, however, contain members who also serve on the Middleburg Town Council, Middleburg Planning Commission and the Middleburg Economic Development Advisory Committee. Because three members of the Town Council were in attendance at the meeting, technically a quorum of the Council existed. No town government business was conducted during the meeting. The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 a.m.

	APPROVED:
	Trowbridge M. Littleton, COUNCILMEMBER
ATTEST:	
Rhonda S. North, MMC, Town Clerk	